
Please come along to one of our KS1 meetings 
where we will be sharing information about 

your child’s next steps in reading. 
 

(This meeting is aimed at parents and carers rather than the    
children themselves).  

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you 
would like to know more. 

 

We hope to see you soon!  - The KS1 phonics team  

Wednesday 11th September 2.00—3.00pm (ahead of school pick-up)                              

or Thursday 12th September: 5.15—6.00pm  

both in the KS2 hall 

 At the meeting we aim to….. 

Look at strategies to build comprehension (including our VIPERS                
questions) and ways to foster a love of reading 

Talk about fluency and accuracy in reading and how to support this 

Dive into the next steps in phonics by introducing phases 3,4 and 5 

Answer questions you may have linked to supporting your child in 
their journey in reading 


